

FEBRUARY 2017 LIVONIA PARK BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Park Board Members Attending: Jody Hammre, Lila Spencer, Gary Doebler

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm

- 1. Approved December Meeting Minutes
- 2. Zimmerman Park Board Update: Jan was not in attendance but dropped off her notes (thanks, Jan!) from the February meeting:
 - Budget report \$65,490.
 - Park and trail options discussed possible "Party in the Park" to help raise funding for future park development. Options could include a disc golf tournament, bean bag tournament, softball or a silent auction. Date would be around the 4th of July. Lots of volunteers would be needed. Potentially the fire department, public works or Lions club could participate. The Chairman will make the contacts.
 - Great Northern Trail: Zim received a letter from Sherburne County addressing clearing and future development of the trail south of Zim. Info can be found at http://www.co.sherburne.mn.us/zoning/documents/GNT.pdf.
 - Also discussed possible trail entering the city limits and a pedestrian bridge crossing Co. Rd. 4 and possibly 169.
- 3. Another successful luminary event at the Sugarbush was held on February 25, 2017. Despite the lack of snow there was a good turnout and people had a good time. There were around 50 residents that showed up.
- 4. Gary brought an updated trail sketch for the new park land north of the Sugarbush. We should also start looking at pavilion designs and costs as well as the cost for a compost toilet. Todd Maloney wants to get started soon on the driveway and parking lot.
- 5. More arrow markers are needed on the Sugarbush outer loop trail. Gary will get out there and add some.
- 6. Next Meeting May 22, 2017, 6:00PM

Approved May 2	2, 2107	
Chairman		